
Jason Kuzma

JKuzma@perkinscoie.com

D. +1.425.635.1416

M. +1.206.499.2438

F. +1.425.635.2416

August 3, 2021 

 
 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Petition of Puget Sound Energy for Exemption of General Order 601 from WAC 480-
100-640(1) Regarding PSE to File Its Clean Energy Implementation Plan by
October 1, 2021, and Instead Permit PSE to File its CEIP by December 17, 2021, as
allowed by Revised Code of Washington 19.405.060(1)(a), Docket UE-210571

Declaration Of Ben Farrow 

Dear Mr. Johnson 

Enclosed for filing in Docket UE-201571 is a Declaration of Ben Farrow filed in support of the 
petition of Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) for exemption of General Order 601 from WAC 480-
100-640(1) regarding PSE to file its Clean Energy Implementation Plan (“CEIP”) by October 1,
2021, and instead permit PSE to file its CEIP by December 17, 2021, as allowed by Revised
Code of Washington 19.405.060(1)(a) and supporting exhibits thereto.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/ Jason Kuzma 

Jason Kuzma 
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